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Rep. Green Statement on the State of the State Address 

 

Madison - Representative Chanz Green (R-Grandview) issued the following statement about the 

governor’s annual State of the State address before a joint session of the Wisconsin State 

Legislature on Tuesday night. 

“Wisconsin has made a lot of progress, but there is still work to be done. As I was listening to the 

governor tonight, he addressed a broad spectrum of concerns, all of which affect Wisconsinites,” 

said Rep. Green.  

“I hope we can address these issues in a fiscally responsible manner that ensures Northern 

Wisconsin gets what it needs to prosper in the future.” 

### 

The 74th Assembly District covers all of Ashland, Bayfield, Iron, and Price counties, and it 

includes parts of Douglas and Sawyer counties 

 

 

 

 

  


